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CONTRIBUTIONS

Contributions to the Journal are welcomed. They may be submitted
in either English or French. They should not exceed about 6000 words
(excluding footnotes), except with the prior approval of the Editors. A
summary of the contents of the article, not exceeding about 300 words
in length, should be attached on a separate sheet. Contributors are
asked to observe closely the conventions listed in the Notes for
Contributors, Vol. XV, pp. 173-4. I* is essential that contributors
observe these conventions, as the Journal now goes straight into page
proof. This severely limits the number of corrections which are
possible.

Page proofs will be sent, if necessary by airmail, to each contributor
(or his nominee) provided that the Editors have been given an address
through which he can be reached without delay. Corrections should be
kept to the minimum, and should be corrections, not new material.
If they are to be incorporated in the master proof corrected by the
Editors, it is important that the contributor should return the page
proofs, by airmail if necessary, to the Editor named when they are sent
out (and not to the Cambridge University Press), within ten days of his
receipt of them.

Contributors of articles and review articles receive 25 free offprints.
Additional offprints may be obtained at reasonable cost, provided that
they are ordered before publication on the special form sent out with
the page proofs.

All contributions and books for review should be addressed to The
Editors, The Journal of African History, School of Oriental and African
Studies, University of London, London, W.C.IE 7HP.
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